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“The only people who 
become weary of angling 
are those that bring nothing 
to it but the idea of catching 
fish.”

Rafael Sabatini
1875 – 1950
Rafael Sabatini was an 

avid fly fisherman and 
salmon fly tyer, but is best 
known as a prolific author of 
novels.  His writing usually 
combines adventure, history 
and romance as exemplified 
in The Sea Hawk and Captain 
Blood.  His quote above 
reflects my own feelings that 
fly fishing is about much 
more than catching fish; it’s 
a platform from which life is 
experienced and a vehicle 
for personal expression.  Fly 
fishing is the beauty of the 
natural world.  It’s exciting 
and fun.  It’s diverting and 
relaxing.  It is hobby, science 
and sport.  It’s community 
with others and peaceful, 
quiet moments with oneself.  
It offers ways for us to 
contribute to the bet terment 
of our world.  As Sabatini 

implies, what you bring to fly 
fishing determines what you 
derive from it.  

I’m especially mindful of 
all of this as our fish-catching 
season slows down (except 
for the salmon & steelhead 
crazies).    Our club offers 
many ways to keep your fishing 

spirit thriving, beginning with 
our December 14th meeting 
featuring Captain Ray 
Stachelek’s presentation on 
fly fishing the cinder worm 
hatch.  Owner of Cast a Fly 
Charters out of Rhode Island, 
Capt. Ray is an innovative 
tyer and frequent contributor 
to Fly Tyer magazine and 
other publications.  He is a 
good friend of our club and 
his talks are always enjoyable 
and informative.  We’d like 
to see more folks tying at 
the meetings so anyone who 
ties flies before this meeting 
(setup by 6:45) will receive 
twelve free raffle tickets for 
that night’s drawing.  For 
everyone at tending the 
December meeting there 
will be free copies of three 
dif ferent recent editions of 
On the Water magazine 
courtesy of Doug Cameron in 
their circulation department.  

CFFA’s next Fly Tying Classes 
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begin on January 5th.  Our 
January 11th meeting is Pizza 
& Movie Night and election 
of officers.  Any member is 
eligible to be nominated for 
office, plus there are openings 
on our Board of Directors 
and commit tees for anyone 
interested in bringing more to 
their fly fishing experience.  
We really need more help 
with the Expo/Banquet 
Commit tee, the monthly raffle 
and the Willimantic River 
stewardship.  

Our Expo is February 4th 
at Maneeley’s from 9:00am 
till 3:00pm featuring dozens 
of exhibitors and vendors 
along with a free technical 
seminar on nymph tricks by 
special guest Loren Williams.  
The Banquet follows at 6:00 
and tickets ($40) are going 
fast!  Loren will have a 
program with appeal to even 
non-fishers.  The raffles are 
expected to be bet ter than 
ever, including a 60 -ticket -
only raffle ($20) for a Thomas 
and Thomas Horizon 2 nine -
foot, four-weight, four-piece 
rod with a Ross Evolution 2 
reel and Airflo Polyfuse line 
with backing (tickets on sale 
at the monthly meetings or by 
sending a check to CFFA).  

I’m writing this column 
before Thanksgiving and I’m 
really hoping that another 
natural disaster does not 
impede distribution of this 
newslet ter as it has in two of 
the last three months.  Like 
many of us, Todd Gorman 
was without electricity for 
over a week as a result of 
the October snowstorm but 
somehow he managed to 
get the November newslet ter 
out via email prior to the 

meeting, for which we are 
very grateful.  Unfortunately, 
the company that does our 
printing was again terribly 
backlogged in November, as 
they were in September af ter 

CFFA Expo/Banquet

T h e  Conne c t i c u t  F l y 
F i s h e rman’s  A s s o c i a t i o n 
i s  p l e a s e d  t o  anno un c e  i t s 
42nd .  A nnu a l  F l y  F i s h i n g 
E x p o  and  D inn e r  B anqu e t 
o n  S a t u rd a y,  Fe b r u a r y  4 , 
2012.  O u r  hono re d  gu e s t 
w i l l  b e  L o re n  Wi l l i ams . 
L o r e n  i s  a  l i f e - l o n g  f l y 
a n g l e r  w i t h  ove r  35 
ye a r s  o f  e x p e r i e n c e .  
H i s  ro o t s  o r i g i na t e  i n 
t h e  na t i v e  b ro o k  t r o u t 
s t r e ams  o f  n o r t h e a s t e r n 
Pe nn s y l van ia  and  ha ve 
s i n c e  s p re a d  a c ro s s  t h e 
g l o b e .    Va r i o u s  men t o r s 
and  ex p e r i e n c e s  ha ve 
mo l d e d  h im  i n t o  t h e 
an g l e r  a nd  t e a c he r  t h a t 
h e  i s  t o d a y ;  p e r hap s 
none  mo re  t h an  h i s 
o n go in g  t e nu re  w i t h  F l y -
F i s h i n g  Te am  USA .  I n 

20 05  L o re n  wa s  s e l e c t e d 
a s  t h e  t e am’s  f i r s t  f l y  t i e r.  
I n  20 07  h e  wa s  s e l e c t e d 
a s  an  an g l i n g  memb e r,  a 
ro l e  h e  p ro u d l y  c on t i n u e s 
t o  ma in t a i n .    I n  a d d i t i o n , 
L o re n  i s  a  p a s t  h e ad  co a ch 
o f  t h e  US  Yo u t h  t e am  and 
c on t i n u e s  t o  s e r ve  o n 
t h e  c o a c h i n g  s t a f f  w he re 
h e  e a g e r l y  e n ga ge s  t h e 
t a l e n t e d  yo u t h  o f  o u r 
c o un t r y.    L o r e n  a l s o  ha s 
d e ca d e s  o f  e x p e r i e n c e  o n 
many  o f  L a ke  O n t a r i o’s 
t r i b u t a r i e s . 

T h e  E x p o  w i l l  b e  o p en 
f rom  9am  un t i l  3pm.  T h e re 
w i l l  b e  many  f l y - f i s h i n g 
s ho p s  and   d e a l e r s  a t  t h e 
E x p o  a l o n g  w i t h  f l y f i s h i n g 
p ro g rams  and  c l i n i c s 
t h ro u gho u t  t h e  d a y.

O u r  e ve n i n g  B anqu e t 

the tropical storm.  Instead of 
a very late mailing, I decided 
not to snail mail any printed 
copies in November, although 
I had some available at the 
meeting that I printed myself.  



My apologies to those of 
you who did not get Lines 
& Leaders in November.  If 
you have an email address, 
please make sure the club 
has it when you renew your 
dues.

I want to wish all our 
members a very merry 
holiday season.  Here are 
my suggestions for your gif t 
shopping list that keeps your 
dollars local and supports 
our club:

Membership to CFFA 
($25)

Jan/Feb Fly Tying Class 
($30 – $50)
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Feb 4th Banquet ($40)
CFFA patch, hat or shir t 

($2 - $20)
Premium trout outfit raffle 

ticket with a 1 in 60 chance 
($20)

March/April Fly Fishing 
Class ($30 – $50)

Bring a friend to a CFFA 
meeting (free)

Anything from the local 
advertisers in this newslet ter.

With so much going on this 
winter, I’ll never grow weary 
of fly fishing.  

><<)))*>     Bruce

w i l l  b e g in  a t  6:0 0 pm 
w i t h  c o c k t a i l s  f o l l owe d 
by  d i nn e r  a t  7:0 0.  L o re n 
Wi l l i ams  w i l l  b e  t h e 
B anqu e t  s p e ake r.  Awa rd s 
and  ra f f l e  f o l l ow  d i nn e r. 
T i c ke t s  a r e  $40.0 0  p e r 
p e r s o n .

B o t h  t h e  E x p o  and 
b anqu e t  w i l l  b e  h e l d 
a t  M ane e l ey ’s ,  65  R ye 
S t r e e t ,  S .  Wind so r,  C t . 
06074 .  Re s e r va t i o n s  f o r 
t h e  b anqu e t  mu s t  b e  ma d e 
i n  a d van c e  and  r e c e i v e d 
no  l a t e r  t h an  J anu a r y 
27,  2012.  Che c k s  n e e d 
t o  b e  ma d e  o u t  t o  CFFA . 
P l e a s e  i n c l u d e  a  c o py  o f 
t h e  b anqu e t  r e s e r va t i o n 
f o rm  f o r  yo u r  me a l  c ho i c e 
w h i c h  c an  b e  o b t a i n e d 
f rom  o u r  we b s i t e .  Yo u 
ha ve  a  c ho i c e  o f  Ch i c ke n 
M a r s a l a ,  Ro a s t e d  P r ime 
R ib  o f  B e e f  w i t h  a u  j u s 
o r  a  S e a f o o d  S t u f f e d 
F i l e t  o f  S o l e  f o r  d i n n e r. 
A  ga rd en  s a l a d  w i t h 
h o u s e  d re s s i n g,  p e nna 
ma r i na ra  and  d i nn e r 
ro l l s  w i t h  b u t t e r  a r e 
s e r ve d  w i t h  e a c h  me a l . 
A s  a l wa y s  a  g re a t  d e s e r t 
i s  i n c l u d e d .  Ve g e t a r i a n 
e n t r e e s  a re  a va i l ab l e 
up on  r e qu e s t .  M a i l 
c h e c k s  and  r e s e r va t i o n s 
t o  M i ke  S t ewa r t ,  215 
L o om i s  S t r e e t ,  N .  G ranby, 
C t .,  06060.  Fo r  mo re 
i n f o rma t i o n  c on t a c t  M i ke 
S t ewa r t  a t   860 - 653 - 4203 
o r  go  t o  w w w.c t f l y f i s h .
o rg  and  c l i c k  o n  b anqu e t 
f o r  mo re  i n f o rma t i o n .

CFFA Expo Continued
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36TH ANNUAL DINNER
Live and Silent Auction | Bucket Raffle | Rods, Reels, Trips and more!

January 21, 2012 | USS Chowder Pot IV
165 Brainard Road, Hartford, CT

Social hour, auction preview: 5-6:30 p.m.
Dinner: 6:30 p.m. $40 per person

Download a reservation form at ctriversalmon.org
or call Tom Chrosniak (860) 519-7451 / tchrosniak@comcast.net

Jim Carroll (860) 236-5181 / jcarrrolljr@comcast.net

RESERVATIONS:

“World Renowned Sporting Artist” Peter Corbin

GUEST SPEAKER:
Join Us for Reflections on the Best Rivers with

CONNECTICUT RIVER SALMON ASSOCIATION

tom- salmon dinner:salmon flyer - tom 12/5/2011 9:40 AM Page 1
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Its 3:00 am, now it’s 4:00, now 4:30 
now 5:00, I can’t sleep.  That’s it I get up.  
I have that restless night every year just 
before the 6 of us head out somewhere 
in the US for our annual 4 night and 3 
day September fly fishing trip.  This year 
we headed out to the little town of Basalt, 
Colorado for our too short trip, planning 
to hit the Frying Pan and Colorado 
Rivers.  We would all like to stay longer 
but with our busy schedules the 2 days 
of travel and 3 days of fishing seem to 
be all we can seem to coordinate.

This time we were fortunate, there 
was a nonstop direct to Denver, and 
then a quick 4.5 hour drive to Basalt 
with only one pit stop along the way at 
the “Dam Brewery” located in Dillon, 
CO.  Since two of us were driving we 
were restricted to non-alcoholic but we 
all did at minimum sample the “Dam 
Beer’ which was pretty damn good.

Our outfitter for the trip was Frying 
Pan Anglers, one of two fly shops in 
town, the other being Taylor Creek. We 
chose FPA based on the reviews that 
we found on the web and I will say we 
were not disappointed.  

We stayed at Taylor Creek Cabins, 
also found on the web and highly 

reviewed.  This set of cabins once 
owned by the other fly shop in town 
is now owned by Frying Pan Anglers.  
For an added bonus, if you stay at the 
cabins while using guides from the FPA 
shop there is a discount.  We had a 
large cabin with accommodations for 5, 
plus one on the pull out futon which was 
assigned by lots.  Being in the mountains 
around Basalt with no neighbors and 
located 7 miles from the small center of 
town we did have a magnificent view 
of the night sky and the Milky Way.

Two of our days were going to be 
spent on the Frying Pan, a tailwater 
fishery flowing from Ruedi Reservoir 
out from the dam meandering about 
12 miles loosing 3,000 feet in elevation 
before finally dumping into the Roaring 
Fork River in Basalt.  The River flows 
were controlled at 300 cfs and did 
not vary the entire time we were there.  
300 CFS didn’t seem high compared 
to the Farmington but on the Frying 
Pan it did make the wading extremely 
difficult in some areas.  Although there 
were a number of close calls, none of 
us took a dip the entire time we were 
in CO.  To mix it up a bit and hopefully 
get into some larger fish one day was 

also going to be spent on the Colorado 
doing a float trip covering some 8 miles 
just.

Each day the plan was to fish the 
morning, meet up at lunch swap some 
lies they do it again in the afternoon.  
Well that didn’t work out, we ended up 
just fishing our way through the full day 
and met around 5 to 6 PM back at the 
shop then went back to the cabin for 
an adult beverage or two followed by 
dinner at the Riverside Grill where we 
continued to tell tall fables, each of us 
trying to best the last story told.

Now one more sleepless night of 
anticipation….

On the first day we met at the 
Frying Pan Anglers fly shop in Basalt, 
“buddied” up and met our assigned 
guides Cameron (who is scheduled to 
be do a presentation at an upcoming 
club meeting this winter), Mike and 
Harry.  I paired up with Ted, and along 
with Mike our assigned guide headed 
off to the Frying Pan spending the day 
at a hole called “Upper Old Faithful” 
and that it was.  Ted and I fished mostly 
tandem nymphs and dry droppers on 4 
weight rods and pulled some 20 browns, 
cut bows and bows out between the 2 
of us.  The fish were mostly in the 10 
to 14” range and had all the fight you 
would expect from a wild fish.

Day 2 started at the shop, we met up 
with the guides and then headed to the 
Colorado for a float trip.  After a few 
false starts, a charity tournament forced 
our relocation three times to prevent over 
crowding, we ended up an hour away 
at a put in called the “Silt” where we only 
saw one boat outside of our group over 
the whole day.  The fish counts were 
sporadic in our group ranging from a 
low of 1 to a high of 12 fish per man.  
All of the fishing was done with nymphs 
using 3 flies in tandem.  Bob Greenstein 
one of the club members did pull a nice 
19” bow out about a couple of hundred 
yards from the take out and Rick a buddy 
of ours from DC landed a 24” brown 
during the float trip.  We asked about 

Colorado’s Fry Pan and Colorado River
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full time since retiring from the 
educational field.  He has seen 
many changes in the state of 
the fishery and environment 
over the last fifty years. All 
this accumulated knowledge 
naturally helps each season with 
the many changes in migration 
and fish stock assessments.

As a former teacher, his 
thirty- three years of presenting 
information comes across 
natural and refreshing. His 
honed classroom skills make 
learning interesting and fun. 
The Power Point Presentations 
hold your attention with 
captivating photography and 
pertinent information. The 
subject matter is presented 
logically, systematically and 
easy to understand regardless 
of skill level.

Admission to our monthly 
club meetings is free, and as 
always the public is invited to 
attend.

For more information and 
directions to the meeting call 
860-747-3324 or visit the CFFA 
website at www.ctflyfish.org

December Meeting

The Connecticut Fly 
Fisherman’s Association will 
present a fly fishing program 
on Wednesday, Dec., 14, 
2011 at the Veteran’s Memorial 
Clubhouse, 100 Sunset Ridge, 
East Hartford, CT., at 7:00 pm

January’s guest speaker will 
be Captain Ray Stachelek.

Captain Ray Stachelek is 
a recognized, authoritative 
saltwater guide in Southern 
New England. He is known for 
his resourcefulness and canny 
ways of putting clients on trophy 
fish with a fly. No matter what 
the species, Ray has the insight 
to target them. His knowledge, 
experience, and performance 
records are second to none. 
His clients can attested after 
catching their personal best. 
Capt. Ray is also a professional 
fly tier, another asset that works 
well on the water. His patterns 
are featured in fly shops and 
catalogs around the nation. His 
innovative flies are time tested, 
proven; often duplicated.

A licensed U.S.C.G Captain, 
Ray operates Cast a Fly Charters 

whitefish as they seem to be the junk 
fish of the west and were told that there 
were very few on the river, 2 or 3 at 
most.  Well, Ted Rosenkrantz another 
club member and I each hooked 2 
with largest of the 4 measuring in at 
22”.  Ted even managed to pull in a 
genuine Colorado Sucker over 20” 
and a decent size Chub.

The final day for the group was 
back on the “Pan” which we all 
preferred.  It was also a dry fly day.  
Small flies size 22 to 28 on 7X tippet.  
Most of the fish ran 10 to 14”.  Gary, 
my brother and his buddy Rick were 
killing them on size 28 Adams and 
stopped fishing at 4 PM only because 
they had no more flies.  Gary landed 
12 fish and Rick nearly as many.  Ted 
did better than me with about 10 fish 
for the day and I had a measly 5.  I 
think that was partly my fault as I found 
myself just standing in the river staring 
at the red rock walls of the canyon just 
down stream.  Bob and Carl spent 
their day up at the head of the river 
on the flats by the Ruedi Dam.  Bob 
caught 3 or 4 nice fish but probably 
the best catch that day was Carl, who 
managed to land a 19” brown on 7X 
tippet just before calling it quits.

We ended up with a last night in 
town at one of the local eateries then 
headed back to the cabin to pack 
for the early morning trip back to 
Denver and flight to Hartford.  All of 
us agreed the trip went off without a 
hitch, except for my speeding ticket on 
the way back to the airport but that’s 
another story.  The fish caught by all, 
the scenery and weather was perfect 
and the accommodations were top 
shelf.  Every year wherever we have 
gone, we always say we are coming 
back but when planning the next trip 
we find a new destination and have 
never had a bad trip.  Plans are 
already underway for our trip for next 
year.

Colorado Continued



NEXT BOARD MEETING DEC 7th

Coming Events

2012 CFFA Banquet Reservation Form
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NEXT CLUB MEETING DEC 14th

Dinner Reservation Form
Print this page and fill in your dinner selections. Verify that the number of dinners matches the number of 
guests you selected. The total amount to mail with the reservation should be noted on the form. You can 
also fill out the form online at www.ctflyfish.org The dinners are $40.00 per plate. You have to contact 
Mike Stewart if your reservation is for 3, 5, 7 or more people for seating at the same table. Use the Contact 
Us form and select “Banquet Seating” to let Mike know you how many guests you have.
Mail Reservation Form and Check (by 1/27/2012) To:

Mr. Michael Stewart
215 Loomis St.
N. Granby, CT 06060

Make Check payable to CFFA

Date:

Name:

Address: Street:

City/State/Zip:

Contact Phone No.:

E-mail:

Number of Reservations:

Number of Prime Rib Dinners:

Number of Stuffed Sole Dinners:

Number of Chicken Marsala Dinners:

Request for Vegetarian Dinners:

Total Amount Enclosed: $



Catch of The Month

This “Catch of the Month” was submitted by Mary 
Edwards. Mary’s husband Rob is holding a nice looking 
Steelhead from S. Sandy Creek in NY. If you have a 
photo of the great fish you have caught, please send it 
to the Editor at: todd.gorman@mac.com

Board of Directors

President • Bruce Rich (c) 860-450-6390 (e) ergopro@comcast.net
Activities VP • Bob Winot
Environment VP • Stan Calabrese: (h) 569-2923
Promotions VP • Richard Gaudreau: (h) 860-745-0548 (e) readfr1@cox.net
Recording Secretary • Phil McCormick (h) 871-8703
Legal Secretary • Mark Barbieri (h) 623-8187
Treasurer • Lou Fabrizio (h) 793-0547 (w) 571-5190
Advisory Board • Gary Bogli (h) 649-4227
Advisory Board • Charles Place (h) 623-9912 (w) 704-7888
Advisory Board • Ray Riley (h) 721-0547
Advisory Board • John Baracchi
Conservation Chairman • Ed Mitchell
Education Chairman • Rich Gilligan (h) 860-839-2070
Indoor Facilities Chairman. • Denise Dauray 
Legislative Chairman • Vin Ringrose (h) 828-4642
Membership Chairman • Phil McCormick (h) 871-8703
Newsletter Chairman • Todd Gorman
Program Chairman • Roger Plourde (h) 747-4297 (w) 747-3324
Publicity Chairman • Mary Edwards
Webmaster • Nils Christensen 

Dick Wemmell’s Fly Box

Squirel Tail
Hook: 7X Streamer
Thread: Black  
Body: Yellow Uni-Stretch
Rib: XS Gold Mylar
Beard: Red 
Wing: Squirel Tail
Fly tied by Dick Wemmell
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664 Buckley Highway
Union, CT 06076
860-684-1575
jtsflyshop@yahoo.com

A& P  A u t o
Sa les  &  Serv ice

Alma or Pablo Zuniga
365 Main Street

East Hartford, CT 06118

P: (860) 568-0202 F: (860) 568-0505

Quality Service
& Repairs

Dr. Kenneth Wichman
Manchester Podiatry Center, P.C.

Diabetic Footwear
Medicare Covered

Dr. Comfort "extra depth" shoes are specially designed for the
unique needs of the diabetic patient. Ask your podiatrist today

about the difference Dr. Comfort shoes can make to your health!
Participating in Most Health Plans. Now available exclusively at:

117 E. Center St. Manchester, CT  649-3338 

*

Many styles to chose from

Fly tying
for all.com

w w w . F l y T y i n g F o r A l l . c o m

Video downloads on fly tying
For all levels from beginner to expert
Catagorized by technique, fish and flies

Over 150 videos
totaling

Over 30 hours

South Windsor
Neck and Back, LLC
Chiropractic Neurology Center
1330 Sullivan Avenue South Windsor, CT 06074 (860) 644-2437

Rosanne M. Gregory, DC
Doctor of Chiropractic

www.FunctionForLife.com

Dr. Kenneth Wichman
Manchester Podiatry Center, P.C.

117 E. Center St. Manchester, CT  649-3338 

Podiatric Medecine
and Foot Surgery

Participating in Most Health Plans
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South Windsor
Neck and Back, LLC
Chiropractic Neurology Center
1330 Sullivan Avenue South Windsor, CT 06074 (860) 644-2437

Andrew P.T. Gregory, DC, DACNB
Diplomate of the American Chiropratic Neurology Board

www.FunctionForLife.com

ityeflies .com

leslie wrixon Fly Dresser

111 Crest Road
Wellesley, Massachusetts
02482

lesliewrixon@ityeflies.com
508 7338535

ST
REAM AND BROOK

FLY FISHING

John Synnott
Instructor and Guide

37 West Main Street • Vergennes, VT 05491 • 802-989-0398
www.streamandbrook.com • info@streamandbrook.com



Our advertisers exist to provide you with excellent products and services and they do need your support. 
Mention that you are with CFFA, they do appreciate the feedback and patronage from club members. 
Plus they are an excellent source for information on gear, tackle, fishing tips, and current conditions.

Stitched Concepts
Corporate Apparel

Apparel Embroidery for All Your Company Needs

Ted Koch
27 Naek Rd., Unit 7
P.O. Box 2065
Vernon, CT 06066

Phone 860-872-4455
Fax 860-870-4598
www.stitchedconcepts.com
info@stitchedconcepts.com

ON THE RIVER
Fly Fishing Instruction with Charlie Place

Learn where trout hide, what their habits are, and how
to catch them using nymphs, streamers and dry flies.

Send for a free electronic brochure to learn more
about this unique fly fishing teaching service.

Send to: ontheriver@snet.net
Over 25 years fly fishing experience

Hartford Club Sport Center
“Fishing and Outdoor Specialists Since 1979”
554 Wethersfield Avenue • Hartford, CT 06114

Gary L. Brummett
860 296-0110
Mobile: 860 539-3067

Outdoor Enterprises, LLC
www.ct-outfitters.com

Cedar House
Custom Picture Framing

Shadow Boxes • Custom Mirrors

By Appointment:
(860) 747-3324

Roger Plourde

146 New Britain Ave (Rt. 372)
Rear Building

Plainville, CT 06062

JET Electric
Residential, Commercial, and Industrial

Fully Insured

Jason Trott
East Hartford, CT
860-282-1291
860-818-5541
290-933 Shop Lic. 189250

Ron Shute
Office: 886.677.4661 • Cell: 860.306.0888
Direct/Fax: 860.735.7461
Ron.Shute@Raveis.com
www.Raveis.com/RonShute
200 West Main Street
Avon, CT 06001 

r a v e i s . c om
"The Best Website in Real Estate"

100,000+ MLS listings updated daily • School reports
Mapping of sold/listed homes • Online home evaluation

Quality for low rates - William Raveis Mortgage and Insurance

WILLINGTON
PIZZA

TOO
Route 74 Phelps Crossing

Willington, Connecticut

(860) 429-9030
www.willingtonpizza.com

B-
Mar FliesB-
Mar Flies
B r u c e  M a r i n o

O v e r  4 0  Y e a r s  o f  F l y  T y i n g  E x p e r i e n c e

H o m e :  8 6 0 . 6 5 3 . 8 2 8 8
C e l l :  8 6 0 . 9 6 7 . 9 3 3 8
E m a i l :  b m a r f l i e s @ a o l . c o m

4 6  F e r n  H o l l o w  D r .
G r a n b y ,  C T  0 6 0 3 5

w w w . b m a r f l i e s . c o m
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onnecticut
Fly Fisherman's Association Inc.

"To Preserve and Promote the Pleasures and Traditions of Fly Fishing and to Conserve Game Fish Waters"

onnecticut
Fly Fisherman's Association Inc.

P.O. Box 380268
East Hartford, CT 06138

onnecticut
Fly Fisherman's Association Inc.

D e c e m b e r  2 0 1 1

T h e  N e w s l e t t e r  o f  T h e  C o n n e c t i c u t  F l y  F i s h e r m a n ’ s  A s s o c i a t i o n

Lines&LeadersLines&Leaders
www.ctf ly fish.org


